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10/03/2022  15:50:372021/3225/P OBJ Alex Spillius This development is not what the area needs. We need affordable housing at much lower density, and lower 

density light industrial facilities. Worst of all will be the 19-storey towers, which are totally out of keeping with 

the area, and the 8-storey industrial units. This is Kentish Town, not Canary Wharf.  This will be a massive 

blight on an historic, characterful area and have a significant and unacceptable impact on important and 

protected views from Parliament Hill to the north and across London. 

The high-rise towers will lead to too many small flats and not enough housing for families, which the Council¿s 

own housing need study concludes are needed. There are only a handful of 3 or 4 bedroom properties, which 

is a joke. 

If Camden Council is serious about nurturing its communities and local economies, it must dramatically scale 

down this development.
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